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St. Alban’s 

February 2022 

Important Dates: 

Valentine’s Day Parties: 
Monday, February 14th 

School Closed: 
Thursday Feb 24th & 
Friday February 25th 

 

 

 

Saturday, March 26th 

3:00pm-6:00pm 

Children’s performance 

Entertainment 

Silent Auction 

Delicious Food  

 

All School 

Rodeo! 

St. Alban’s annual all 

school rodeo will be on 

Tuesday, February 22nd 

beginning at 9:15am. 

Consider joining us for this 

fun, outdoor event! 

 

 

 

 

Registration for the 2022-

2023 school year for 

returning families has 

begun. If you need specific 

days of the week, please 

make sure to register early 

to reserve your child’s 

spot.   

We will start registration 

for new families on 

Tuesday, February 8th.  

If you know of someone 

searching for a preschool, 

have them call us to 

schedule a tour!  

 

Summer Camp 

Registration 

Camp registration will 

begin in March. Camp 

Sessions 2 thru 5 will run 

for 2 weeks each. Session 

1 is a 3-day camp that will 

be priced accordingly. 

Camp starts on June 1st 

and will end on July 28th. 

    

 

  Silent Auction! 

We are accepting 

donations for our Boots & 

BBQ Silent Auction. 

Donated items can be 

brought to the preschool 

office.  

 

Look for information from 

your child’s teacher about 

their classroom’s 

Valentine’s 

Day 

celebrations.  

 

 

Classroom 

Baskets 

Room class parents will be 

contacting you to please 

donate to a class basket. 

Each class puts together a 

themed basket that we 

will raffle off!  
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